Reply ID: kfdu

Rachael,

For these specific issues you and others can send your complaints
to the Connecticut Department of Correction, Commissioner. I
don't know what the web address is but there should be a section
for complaints. It is actually helpful that you mention my name
so that they know that I am able to get word out about what

they try to hide. This is also a deterrent in any possible
retaliation. Alternatively, if you or anyone else so choose,

one can snail mail their concerns to the following:

CONNECTICUT DEPARTMENT OF CORRECTION
24 WOLCOTT HILL ROAD
WETHERSFIELF, CT 06109
ATTN: COMMISSIONER

Thank you so much for your concern rachael. I am extremely
grateful. You made it a little bit easier for me to keep my

head up and back straight when so many others have given up.

Sincerely,
Rich.



